Hello Southwest Family,

This is your proud principal, Dr. Richmond, calling with your updates for the week. Here are you
announcements for the week of April 20.

Itis my sincere hope that you and your family had a wonderful and blessed spring break! We are here, the
real and final push to EOGs and the next grade level. This time will be busy, fly by, and there will be much
that will take place between now and the end of school.

At the Ranch

-We will welcome students back to school on tomorrow.

-On Wednesday of this week, jazz band and Campus Life will happen.

-Also on Wednesday, our students that participated in the candy fundraiser will have their appreciation
celebration. Any student who sold at least one box will be allowed to come. Kona Ice will be there.
Students who sold two or more boxes will be treated to Kona Ice. Students who only sold one box will
need to bring money if they would like to purchase Kona Ice.

-On Thursday at 6pm, there will be a meeting for all families going on the 8" grade overnight field trip. This
will take place in the multipurpose room.

-Also on Thursday, from 6:00 pm- 8:00 pm, our Beta Club will host the first annual Multicultural Festival
in the SWMS gym. This will be an evening of food, performances, and learning about the the diversity at
SWMS.

-On Friday, our band and chorus students will travel to Carowinds, and on Saturday some of our students
will participate in the GCS chess tournament at Kiser MS.

Athletics

-Baseball and softball will play AWAY at Eastern MS on Tuesday. They will have a HOME game against
Northwest on Wednesday.

-Track will have an AWAY meet on Wednesday at Northern MS.

Those are all of your announcements for the week. | look forward to seeing your child’s smiling face
tomorrow at Southwest, where we will do the right thing!

Dr. Richmond



